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I am writing in opposition to HB 2002. Under this legislation,  doctors would be 

allowed to provide reproductive healthcare services, including abortion and gender 

affirming healthcare, to minors without the parents consent...this should NEVER even 

be a question...they are a minor, therefore the parents have the right to be informed. 

Oregon is just determined to indoctrinate the children. 


